
 

 
  
 

 

 
 

June 19, 2015 www.mcvpr.com 
  

 
McV  NEWS 
 
Arturo J. García-Solá, the Managing Director of McConnell Valdés, will lead the Lex 
Mundi New Managing Partners’ Workshop during the 2015 Lex Mundi Managing 
Partners Conference to be held in New York, NY from June 25 to June 28.  
 
During the workshop, Mr. García-Solá will share his experiences and lessons learned 
as the managing partner of Puerto Rico’s largest law firm with those attorneys from 
around the world who are new to the role. He has led McConnell Valdés for more 
than a decade, having been re-elected by his partners in May 2014 to a fourth 4-year 
term. 
 
Lex Mundi is the world’s leading network of independent law firms with 160 member 
firms and more than 21,000 lawyers worldwide. McConnell Valdés is the member firm 
for Puerto Rico. 
 
 
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An 
attorney-client relationship with McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may, be formed only by express agreement with 
McConnell Valdes LLC. . 
 

http://www.mcvpr.com/attorneys-Arturo-Garcia-Sola.html
http://www.lexmundi.com/lexmundi/Member_Firm_Marketing_Professionals.asp

